The New Zealand National Secondary Schools Mini Bike Racing Club Inc.



(NZNSSMBRC) www.minimotonz.co.nz C/o. P Emmerson. 027 467 9249. emmersonp@freyberg.ac.nz

2021 Newsletter June

GOOD NEWS: After last year's lock down we are now going full throttle ahead with this year's **2021 Mini Moto GP** at Chris Amon Circuit Manfeild on 18-19-20 October 2021.

Delayed Construction kits due to container shipping, we hear, are due to arrive in NZ within the next couple of weeks, so all those patient MB constructors will soon be able to install their own engines in the frames they have been busy building.

Engineering Teachers in schools around the country please let President Paul know how many competitors will be coming and taking part in the 2021MiniMoto GP. This request is so he and the planning team can start and fine tune the Race programme.

Entries this year will again be able to be entered and paid for on line from 20th September to 1st October on this website. www.minimotonz.co.nz





Historic 39cc Water cooled Mini Bike

Sidecar race at flag drop.





Assistance to start Mini Bike

Patience and anticipation at the dummy grid